Veldran, Katherine

Trevor T. Ivey <tti836@mail.harvard.edu>
Card, Rachel <RachelCard@gov.sc.gov>
8/5/2014 9:10:29 AM

RE: Rescheduling Governor's Visit

Trevor,

I will make sure to pass this request along to the Governor's scheduler.
Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Trevor T. lvey [mailto:tti836@mail.harvard.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 7:48 AM

To: Card, Rachel

Subject: Rescheduling Governor's Visit

Good morning!

Can we look at some additional dates in September for the Governor to come out to Alice Drive Middle and
deliver her anti-bullying presentation? We weren't able to work it out for her To come after the snowstorm. |
would be forever grateful.

Best,

Trevor lvey
Sumter Teacher Forum
Assistant Principal, Alice Drive Middle

TTI

Sent from my iPhone: please excuse the brevity of this message and/or any typographical errors contained
within.
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